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-------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
 
Dear Ms Barreira,  
 
I refer to my letter of 4 November 2016 inviting the parties to submit any final written submissions by next 
Friday, 2 December.  
 
If you intend to submit any further written submissions, the Committee invites you to comment, inter alia, on 
the submissions made by the Party concerned in paragraph 14-32 of its response to the communication dated 27 
November 2015 on the issue of admissibility.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.  
 
Kind regards,  
Fiona  
 
 
  
 
Fiona Marshall 
Environmental Affairs Officer – Secretary to the Compliance Committee 
Aarhus Convention secretariat 
United Nations Economic Commission for Europe 
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